ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 22 JUNE 2020
Iltem 12.6  Caroline Springs George Cross Football Club - Request for Relief
Appendix 1 Letter from Caroline Springs George Cross Football Club - undated

Caroline Springs George Cross FC
PO Box. 324, Sunshine 3020

o admin@georgecrossfc.com

O www.georgecrossfc.com

Dear Kelvin Tori,

Hoping to check in with you regarding Caroline Springs George Cross Football Club(CSGCFC) and the impact of
COVID-19. Specifically, the financial challenges we face as we now look to reopen with the easing of lockdown
restrictions and seek Council consideration to provide support regarding the cost of utilities and maintenance at the
club.

As we know the last 3 months have seen restrictions and closure of CSGCFC resulting in all revenue streams ceasing.
They include:

e Food and Beverage — Georgies on Vista & Canteen
e General sales — game ticket and membership sales
e Commercial lease = Western United FC rental income

With positivity we are moving through the regulated path way to reopening with a revised business model that
allows us to adapt to the ongoing changes, the first of those being the development of a strong food & beverage
takeaway offer.

However, the reality is that there is a considerable financial cost associated with simply opening the gates/doors. As
such we request council’s consideration and support in wavering the cost of utilities and maintenance at the Club
for the coming 12 month period as we work to re open and rebuild all aspects of the business.

We continue to hold an unwavering commitment to the success and longevity of the Club, fully aware of it’s
importance in both the provision of valuable amenities and ongoing employment opportunities within our local
community.

Thank you for your consideration and look forward to hearing from you. As always please do not hesitate in
contacting me directly to discuss further.

Regards
AT e 'f//’/'/ '

Mark Sultana

President Caroline Springs George Cross FC
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